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CHRISTMAS	
  DINNER There was a very good 
turnout for this annual event; even some folks 
that we hadn’t seen for awhile. With good food 
and enjoyable conversation, it was a happy 
event. Each person received a little surprise 
souvenir, a cute nutcracker ornament!  
 
BIG	
  PLANS are in the making for the club this 
year, so be sure to attend the next meeting, 
January 8 at 7 pm, to hear all the details. 

CLUB	
  KNIVES will be distributed at the 
January meeting. If you need to have yours 
mailed to you, please contact Johnny 
Rogers: jhnyrogers@bellsouth.net or 770-
461-7455. 
 

2 0 1 3 ! 
Happy New Year! 

 

 


